

Grade 1

JSSPS/CTP/PO/GEN/149/17-18 8 March 2018

Dear Parents,

As another eventful year comes to an end, we have planned a few hours of unbridled fun and merriment for the students and teachers before the final adieus are said.

A field trip to Safa Park on **14.3.18** (within school hours), in this balmy spring, will give the children an opportunity to play around, soak in the sun and enjoy their penultimate day in Grade 1.

If you would like your child to take some more happy memories, to the next grade, please send a sum of Dirhams 5 in an enclosed envelop addressed to the class teacher by 13.3.18.

Kindly fill in the consent form and send it with your child.

Regards,

Bindhu Rajiv Headmistress

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT SLIP	
Name of the student	Grade & Sec
Name of the Parent	Signature
Tel No (R)	Mobile No.